
 
 

CALL FOR BLOGS 
Students Blog @ the Chair 

Your Space for a Sustainable Conversation 
 
 
The European Chair for Sustainable Development and Climate Transition at Sciences Po is 
calling for entries for the Students Blog @ the Chair. Submissions from currently enrolled 
PSIA and EAP students are welcome. 
 
The topic for this call is:  
 
What Future for Global Public-Private Cooperation? 
 
With the near future promising rising climate and environmental dangers, economic 
inequality and political turmoil, what would be your thoughts on the challenges, 
opportunities and limits of public-private cooperation and the involvement of global 
companies in tackling the multiple crisis? The Davos Economic Forum (aka Davos) is an 
example of a self-styled ‘International Organization for Public-Private Cooperation.’ Can 
such efforts be useful in advancing equity and sustainability? How so? 
 
Deadline for submission: Monday, 27 September 2021 by 11:59 pm  
 
The winning entries will be published on the Chair’s Blog website 
 
Email your submission along with your short bio to alejandra.guraiebelizalde@sciencespo.fr 
 
Requirements 

 Maximum word length: 900 words (not including references) 
 Must be original work 
 Use proper citation (APA or Chicago style) 
 Language of submission is English 
 Send submission as a MS Word document 
 Provide a title to your entry 
 Entry must be compatible with Sciences Po’s values  
 If selected for publishing you will need to sign Sciences Po’s copyright form 

 
Style tips 

 Use short sentences and keep paragraphs short as well 
 Use the active tense 
 Avoid jargon 
 Check your facts and provide source details 
 Tone can be conversational (but professional) 
 When you quote someone, use parenthesis and identify the source 
 Start with an attention-grabbing introduction, and wrap up with a strong conclusion 
 You can be as creative as you wish (for example, focus on a particular country or 

share anecdotes) 



 
 
Blogging process 

 Time permitting, we will provide feedback to a small number of entries 
 Sciences Po community will be able to comment on your submission through 

Whaller (Sciences Po social media tool).  
 
We look forward to reading your submission!  
 
 


